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2014/2015 FRESH STUDENTS’ ACCOMMODATION PROCESS 

This is to inform all fresh students that the Accommodation Portal on the University’s website 

will open for the processing of application for accommodation from Friday, 13 March to 

Friday, 27 March, 2015. 

ALL FRESH STUDENTS WHO MAY BE INTERESTED IN ACCOMMODATION ON 

CAMPUS ARE REQUESTED TO VISIT: portal.ui.edu.ng. 

APPLICATION FOR ACCOMMODATION IS STRICTLY ONLINE. 

Thank you. 

 

 

O. I. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA 
Registrar  


